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News in School  

24th May 2018  

Summer Arrives  

 

The term ends with the arrival of summer. Hopefully the sunshine will 
continue throughout the half term break so that the children can enjoy 
some outdoor fun over the holidays. 

 

The lovely weather certainly adds to the fun of swimming outdoors. Be-
ing one of only a few schools with a pool, we are extremely fortunate to 
be able to offer weekly swimming to all children (weather, mechanics 
and bank holidays permitting!). The pool is a wonderful resource for 
the children and ensures that they can access regular fun physical ac-
tivity whilst acquiring an essential life skill. Please ensure your child 
has their swimming kit Tuesday and Thursday of the first week back. 
The children will be assessed and then placed into groups and you will 
be informed about the day your child will be swimming weekly. 

Have a wonderful half term holiday and we all look forward to seeing 
you on Monday 4th June. 

Our Y3/4 and Y5/6 football team have competed in an array of matches during 

the term. They have proved themselves to be very competitive and fantastic 

ambassadors for the school. My thanks go out to both Miss Cox and Mr Ferris 

for the time they have devoted to enable our children to experience competi-

tive matches against other schools.  

 

Some of our Y3/4/5 children competed in cricket tournaments in Holbeach 

recently, acquitting themselves really well. They all enjoyed their day and 

again were fantastic representatives of the school.  



Class News 
Apple Class  
 

Apple Class have had a fantastic term learning about bugs and insects . The children have en-
joyed learning about the life cycle of a butterfly and have followed the journey of a caterpillar 
with their very own butterfly kit. The children were very excited when 4 butterflies hatched 
last week! They looked after them for a couple of days, then set them free. The children also 
went on a minibeast hunt to find bugs and insects in the school grounds.  
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Palm class  
 

What an exciting topic ôItõs a Bugõs Lifeõ has been! The children loved discovering lots of dif-
ferent wildlife in the Pond Garden and itõs been fabulous to spend so much time out in the 
fresh air building our Bug Hotels. We have learnt all about lots of different insects, their 
lifecycles and their need for food, water and shelter in their microhabitat. We have even 
watched our own caterpillars turn into the most beautiful butterflies. From minibeasts 
hunting to microhabitat exploring, we have faced our fears and have embraced all that is 

creepy crawly!  

Mr Shawley completed the London marathon on 
Sunday 22nd April 2018 and raised £2500 in aid 
of Motor Neurone Disease.  

Film Club: Ferdinand is the next big film to be screened at film club (Thursday 7th June). Please remember to re-

turn your reply slips to the office in good time to ensure that we can provide adequate refreshments (30p each) . Many thanks. 



Up and Coming Events : 
25.5.18 end of term 5   

4.6.18 beginning of term 6  

6.6.18 yr 4 SGS/SHS trip  

6-8.6.18 yr 5/6 residential  

19.6.18 sports day 

29.6.18 yr 5 taster day ñTCHS  

29.6.18 new intake afternoon  

5.7.18 music extravaganza  

6.7.18 new intake afternoon  

8.7.18 PTFA summer fair  

13.7.18 end of year celebration assembly  

13.7.18 new intake afternoon  

16.7.18 end of year attendance and team point 
assembly 

18.7.18 whole school trip to Holkham Hall  

20.7.18 Leavers Service in church  

20.7.18 end of Term 6  

PE Kit: If any one has any sec-

ond hand PE kit (T -shirts / shorts / 

tracksuits / trainers) or swimming cos-

tumes and towels that they wish to do-

nate to school, please hand it in to the 

school office.  

Oak Class  
 

In Oak class this term, we have spent a long 
time learning all about Greek myths. One of our 
favourite myths was Theseus and the Minotaur. 
During our exploration of the myth, we role 
played the poor Athenians being sent to the Lab-
yr in th to be fed to the Minotau r  once every n ine 
years by King Minos.   The children had to be led 
deep in to the labyrinth led by Theseus, using 

the rope to find their way back to the exit!  

Cool KIDS Club continue to  provide before 
and after school care. Please contact 
them directly on 07944 289030 if you 
would like to use the service or visit the 
school website and complete the booking 
form.  

Willow Class  
This term has been an extremely busy one  

for our Year Sixes, who have worked in-

credibly hard to prepare for their SATs.  It 

wasnõt all hard work though.  They partic-

ularly  enjoy ed tucking into a shared 

breakfast each morning before they started 

and appreciated following in the footsteps 

of Robin Hood as they practised their ar-

chery skills as a post-SATs reward.   

Some of the chil-
dren in Willow 
class took part in 
Bikeability train-
ing which they 
thoroughly en-
joyed despite the 
weather!   
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